CONGRATULATIONS TO THE 2022-2023 HIGHLAND GIRLS!

There is a <u>Mandatory new member meeting</u> on Tuesday, May 3rd, 2022 at 6:00 Pm in the McCullough Cafeteria. There will be a buy down for gently used items at a reduced price after the meeting.

TO ALL OF THE HIGHLAND GIRL CANDIDATES, THANK YOU FOR SUCH A WONDERFUL TRYOUT CLINIC AND TRYOUT DAY SATURDAY. I KNOW YOU ALL WENT OUT AND DID YOU BEST! IF YOU DID NOT MAKE THIS YEAR'S TEAM, I HOPE YOU WILL CONTINUE TO DANCE AND CONSIDER TRYING OUT AGAIN NEXT YEAR.

Please inquire by email if interested in applying to be a Highland Girl Manager.

RPURGASON@CONTOEISD.NET

2	13	28	42	54
3	14	29	43	55
4	15	31	44	56
5	19	34	45	58
6	20	35	46	59
8	22	36	48	62
9	23	38	49	65
10	24	39	50	66
11	25	40	52	67
12	26	41	53	69

COLOR GUARD TRYOUTS ARE THIS WEEK, TUESDAY - FRIDAY.

EMAIL MRS. PAJESTKA BY MONDAY, 4/25 IF YOU ARE INTEREST IN TRYING OUT.

APAJESTKA@CONROEISD.NET

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE 2022-2023 HIGHLAND GIRL OFFICERS:

MAJORS:

CAPTAINS:

LIEUTENANTS: